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CONTACT: 
Mark Herberger, Minuteman Missile NHS, 605-433-5552

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                             February 28, 2008
MINUTEMAN MISSILE To Hold 

Draft General management Plan Meetings
Minuteman Missile National Historic Site is pleased to announce scheduling of three meetings for public comment on the site’s Draft General Management Plan.  A General Management Plan (GMP) is a long term document that establishes and articulates a management philosophy for decision making at national park areas.  All national parks are required by Congress to have current, complete planning documents to give long term direction for park management. 
Site Superintendent Mark Herberger announced approval of the draft GMP from the National Park Service Washington Office.  Herberger said that “this long-awaited approval now gives us the ‘green light’ to start the 60-public comment period that will run from February 29 through April 29. Included in the 60-day period, we are scheduling three public meetings.”
Minuteman Missile’s document identifies and assesses various management alternatives and related environmental impacts relative to site operations, visitor use and access, resources management, and general development at the new national historic site.  There are four alternatives presented in this draft.  The National Park Service Preferred Alternative is #4.

Superintendent Herberger said: “Public participation has been crucial to the successful development of this Draft General Management Plan and continues to be very important during the review period.  Therefore, we ask for your thoughtful evaluation and comment”. If writing, please address your comments to Superintendent Mark Herberger, Minuteman Missile National Historic Site, 21280 SD HWY 240, Philip, SD 57567.  By phone, call (605) 433-5552 or by fax at (605) 433-5558.  You may also submit comments electronically by reviewing the GMP at http://parkplanning.nps.gov and click on the link to Minuteman Missile. 
In conjunction with public review of this draft plan, three “open house” public meetings are scheduled to present information and invite comments.  Prepared written comments are encouraged and will be accepted at the open houses.  The time and locations of the three meetings are given below.  Please stop in at any time, there will be no formal presentation.
· Tuesday, March 18, 2008 @ 3:30 to 6:30pm

Wall Chamber Community Center, Main Street, Wall, SD

· Wednesday, March 19, 2008 @ 3:30pm to 6:00pm

South Dakota Cultural Heritage Center, 900 Governors Drive, Pierre, SD

· Thursday, March 20, 2008 @ 3:30pm to 6:00pm

Black Hills Visitor Information Center, I-90 Exit 61 Rapid City, SD

We look forward to meeting with all interested persons and sincerely appreciate the concern for the future of Minuteman Missile National Historic Site. 
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